
 

 

News Release FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 21, 2015 
Rosemead School District Celebrates the Installation of Recently Elected Board 

Member Miss Nancy Armenta & Returning Board Members Mr. 
Randall Cantrell and Mr. Ronald Esquivel 

Rosemead, CA, December 21, 2015:  During the annual organizational meeting for Rosemead School District 
Board of Trustees, the Superintendent Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez swore-in recently elected Board Member Miss 
Nancy Armenta and returning Board Members Mr. Randall Cantrell and Mr. Ronald Esquivel during the 
December 10, 2015 meeting. 

 
The oath of office was administered by Superintendent Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez to Miss Armenta,  

Mr. Cantrell, and Mr. Esquivel who were surrounded by family and supporters. 

Pictured (left to right):  Superintendent Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez, New Board Member Miss Nancy 
Armenta, and City of Rosemead Pro Tem Mayor Miss Sandra Armenta. 
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Pictured (left to right):  Superintendent Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez and Board Member Randall Cantrell. 
 

Pictured (left to right):  Superintendent Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez and Board Member Mr. Ronald 
Esquivel. 
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Pictured (left to right):  Rosemead School District Board of Trustees Clerk Mrs. Rhonda Harmon, City of Rosemead 
Pro Tem Mayor Miss Sandra Armenta, Rosemead School District Board of Trustees Member Mr. Randall Cantrell, Rosemead 
School District Board of Trustees President Mr. Ronald Esquivel, Rosemead School District Board of Trustees Miss Nancy 
Armenta, City of Rosemead Mayor Mrs. Margaret Clark, Rosemead School District Board of Trustees Mr. John Quintanilla, 
and City of Rosemead Council Member Mr. Steven Ly. 

 
The Superintendent, administration, and staff welcome newest Board Member Miss Armenta to the 

Board of Trustees and look forward to working with her to continue the great work educating and supporting the 
students of the Rosemead School District.  The Superintendent, administration, and staff welcomed returning 
Board Members Mr. Cantrell and Mr. Esquivel and are grateful for their continued support and dedication to the 
students of the Rosemead School District. 

 
For more information regarding the Rosemead School District programs and student accomplishments, 

contact the Superintendent’s Office at (626) 312-2900 x212, via fax (626) 307-6148, or email 
cbracamonte@rosemead.k12.ca.us.  

# # # # 
 

 
The Rosemead School District (RSD) is a Local Education Agency led by Superintendent Dr. Amy 

Enomoto-Perez.  For more information, please visit www.rosemead.k12.ca.us or contact the Superintendent’s 
office at (626) 312-2900 x212.  Follow Superintendent Enomoto-Perez on Twitter @rosemeadsupt.  


